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ENGLISH NATIONAL BOARD FOR NURSING, 
htn__=t__ cDr rcr 

MIDWIFERY AND HEALTH VISITING 
Victory House, 170 Tottenham Court Road , 
London W1 P OHA, Telephone 01 388 3131 . 

Miss M. Ferguson, 
Director of Nursing Studies, 
Bedford College, 
Regent's Park, 
London, NWl 4NS. 

Dear Miss Ferguson, 

Your reference 

Our reference AS/ J JW 

Date 8th July 1983 

I enclose a copy of the letter sent by the Central Midwives Board to 
Miss Hancock, Chief Nursing Officer of Bloomsbury Health Authority, 
giving approval to the Bedford College/Middlesex Hospital undergraduate 
course. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ann Stewart 
Professional Officer 
Midwifery Education, Training and Practice 



BLOOMSBURY HEAL 1 H AUTHORll Y 

DISTRICT HEADQUARTERS 

25 Crcll ton W lY, L ondun WC l L 6D8 

r el.: 01 188 7011 

With tlu ( otnp!itnents 
0 

Christine Hancock 



CENTRAL MIDWIVES BOARD 

Ttltprams: 

TIMOCRACY . LONDON , SW 7 

Ttlt ph-On<: 

01 - 371 '801 (• LINE.a) 

Your ref:CH/JEC 
Our ref:IW/CS/S 

Dear Miss Hancock, 

39 , HARRINGTON GARDENS 

SOUTH KENSINGTON 

LONDON , SW7 4JY 

Acti1g Semta11 

lrm .W. Wara. 

7th June 1983 

I refer to your letter of 20th May addressed to Miss 
Hickman and giving further details of the arrangements to be made for 
student nurses from Bedford College to obtain experience in maternity 
care and care of the newborn within the Maternity Department of the 
Middlesex Hospital. 

The programme as now proposed appears to overcome the 
problems originally raised and approval has now been given to this 
course. 

Miss C.Hancock, 
Chief Nursing Officer, 
Bloomsbury Health Authority, 
25, Grafton Way, 
London, W.l. 

Yours sincerely, 
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